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Comments: The number of sites and trails with debris and litter from unmanaged shooting has skyrocketed in the

last decade in these areas. I used to target practice myself in Pike, but I stopped in 2015 after seeing how much

trash was left in the forest ( old targets, shells, casings, foam, etc). Even most campsites have this debris now.

On two instances in Pike I found unused rounds mixed in with expended casings. This is unsafe for a number of

reasons. As the population continues to grow around these forests, safety must also be taken in to account. As a

trail runner I have also come very near gunshots by misguided shooters coming very near the hiking trails. Not all

shooters are responsible and find appropriate backdrops for their target practice. I support a more managed

shooting range model


